
2021 Sonatina/Sonata Festival Information  
 

Dear Students and Teachers, 

 

This year we are going to hold the Sonatina Festival in a virtual format 

with a few changes.  This will allow students to have an opportunity to 

prepare a Sonatina for performance and enjoy seeing other students 

perform their Sonatinas.   

 
1. There will be no judging. 

 

2. Students will perform one Sonatina or Sonata Movement. 

 

3. Memorization is not required. 

 

4. Students will submit an uploaded unlisted YouTube video of their 

performance by April 14th. 

 

5. Viewing of the festival via Zoom will occur on Saturday, April 24th.  The 

time will be determined based on how many students sign up. 

 

6. There is no fee for the Festival this year. 

 

7. Students will receive a certificate of participation. 

 

We hope the Sonatina/Sonata Festival will be a positive and rewarding 

experience for all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jenny Lipetzky and Christel Meyerle, 

FCMTA Sonatina/Sonata Festival Chairpersons 

 


